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How we are taking precautions due to covid-19 
 

First and always, we want to provide a camp environment where safety is our first priority. This year, our 
priorities have not changed although our procedures may be different. We are confident that we will be able 
to adjust our camp to ensure the operation of the camp will be done in a way that minimizes any risk 
associated with group youth sports and COVID-19.  
 
Here is a list of new procedures that we are taking: 
- Daily, individual check-ins required upon drop off 
- Temperatures scanned using non-contact thermometers  
- Parental or designated guardian surveys needed for each player (received after registering) 
- Small groups used as much as possible  
- Specific drills/activities that promote healthy distancing  
- Designated water break areas for each group  
- Camp is over before lunch to prevent unsafe distancing  
- Consistent sanitation throughout the day 
 
If we have a camper that registers a temperature scan of 100.4 or higher, we will ask that he/she wait 20 
minutes before scanning again. If there is two failed temperature scans, we will not allow that camper to 
return to camp and will issue a prorated refund upon request.  
 
We have committed to following University, local government, and CDC guidelines throughout the camp. If 
you have a specific question, please feel free to email Coach Ben Andrews at benjamin.andrews@asbury.edu.  
 
We just as excited as ever for this year’s camp. We hope to see you all on July 20.  
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